
 

 
Scottish Budget Bill 2014/15  

The Scottish Government has published the Budget (Scotland) Bill. This sets out the spending allocations 
for the coming financial year. 
 
The draft spending plans were covered in Policy Briefing 39 last September. This briefing explained the 
scale of cuts and the impact on the spending portfolios of most interest to our members. There followed a 
period of consultation and scrutiny from parliamentary committees.  
 
The Budget Bill has very few changes and most of these have been announced individually in recent 
weeks arising out of the Barnett consequentials of UK spending decisions. The main changes are: 
 

 a further £20 million for Welfare Reform Mitigation to tackle the implications of the bedroom tax.  

 £38.5 million of additional funding for business rates measures in 2014-15.  

 £13 million of additional funding for Free School Meals  

 £15m for extending provision for childcare for 2 year olds  

 £3.5 million of additional funding for childcare workforce expansion 

 £2.0 million for the Electoral Commission in respect of costs associated with public awareness, 
guidance and campaign regulation for the independence referendum 

 
The restated budget is set out below: 

 
 
 
 For more information please contact UNISON’s Bargaining and Campaigns 

team on 0141 342 2811, or email d.watson@unison.co.uk 
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